
Dear Members,  
 
I hope this mail finds you all in good health and spirits. I have been 
nominated as the Hon. Treasurer of Bengali Association of Singapore for 
the year 2024. It is an honour to be associated with an organisation that 
has been in Singapore for 68 years, fostering and promoting the rich 
cultural heritage of Bengal. I consider myself privileged to have the 
opportunity to work with the current Management Committee and look 
forward to fulfilling all the responsibilities entrusted to me.  
 
I would also like to extend my heartfelt thanks and appreciation to the past 
MC team members for the completion of a successful term. Their 
outstanding efforts to plan, execute and seamlessly present to us the 
variety of events, amidst a lot of challenges, is highly commendable.  
 
As we embark on our new MC journey, it is my earnest request to all the 
esteemed members to kindly pay their membership dues of 2024. Your 
contributions will help us plan, budget and organise the various cultural 
events, educational programs and community initiatives in this calendar 
year. The membership payment options are listed below: 

•     Membership 

When we are closer to our flagship festival and event of Durga Pujo in 
October, I will come back to you again with all the details on Pujo 
overheads and donations.  
 
We, the MC members, have a lot of tasks and responsibilities to fulfill but 
everything can only be made possible with your co-operation and timely 
support.  
 
I am also very certain and optimistic that with your contributions, we will be 
able to organise the various events and celebrate together as a community 
successfully.  
 
I am looking forward to your continued support and participation to make 
this year a grand success for BAS.  
 
Warm regards, 
Jaeita 
BAS MC 2024 
Join BAS CONNEXION WhatsApp Group 
 


